
From: Karen Giles [karen.giles@meritain.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 4:32 PM 

Subject: Egyptian Trust Summer Newsletter 

Attachments: Employee Announcement.pdf; Summer 2012 Newsletter FINAL.pdf 

 

 

 

This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 

Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 

received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and 

contact Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of Meritain Health 

to update the contact information. 

 

Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 

 

Attached is the Summer Newsletter outlining the upcoming premium 

increases and benefit enhancements beginning September 1, 2012. We 

always request that you deliver the newsletter to each of your employees to 

keep them informed of upcoming changes within the Egyptian Trust. It is 

especially critical the membership receives this newsletter as the 

Prescription Drug Provider will be changing to CVS Caremark on September 

1, 2012. We have included information that details the differences between 

the current program and the CVS Caremark program. 

 

Please note that the upcoming 12th Annual Administration meetings will 

address the prescription drug program changes in detail. In addition, we will 

be rolling out the details of the Coordinated Health/Care Program. This 

program is designed to remove the guesswork of who should be called for 

what. Often times, members become confused as to which of the service 

providers they are to call whether it’s to pre-certify services, receive benefit 

determinations, find a participating provider, etc. The Coordinated 

Health/Care Program is a program that will provide a single toll free number 

to the members to handle all of their health care questions and more. This is 

information you won’t want to miss. 

 

We have also attached a “flyer” that you may print and post wherever you 

feel necessary to advise your members of the availability of this very 

important Summer Newsletter. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in July and wish all of you a safe and happy 

Summer. 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 3, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 

karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

 


